
 

    

 

    

 
 
 

 

 

14.12.23 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Our curriculum question for spring 1 is ‘What Makes Sheffield Green?’. 

As part of the Design and Technology curriculum, the children will be designing and 

making a park with a stable structure and a simple mechanism.  

 

To support the children’s learning, we will be visiting Endcliffe park on Wednesday 

10th January. We will leave school at 9am and return for 12pm.  

 

Please can you ensure that the emergency contact details the school has are up to 

date. 

 

We are sure the visit will provide the children with lots of inspiration for their own 

parks! 

 

Kind regards 
 

 

Susan Jones 

Class teacher & DT lead 

 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Mrs Jane Barnes 
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